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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to be running Harrysmuir Primary’s Glee Club for another year.  
This was an exceptionally well-attended club last year and we can now confirm 

Harrysmuir Primary School has been entered into the Frisson Foundation Glee 
Challenge 2025. 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in the Glee Club.  This will begin 
on Tuesday 22nd October and continue to run on Tuesdays, after school, at 3.20-

4.30pm. 
 
If you would like your children to attend, please complete the slip below and return 

it to the school office no later than Monday 7th October. We have 30 spaces 

available and should we exceed this number, names will be drawn at random.  Any 
forms received after Monday 7th October will be added to the waiting list unless 
spaces are available. 
 

Kindest Regards, 
 
Miss Hilary Gorman 
(Acting) Depute Head  
 

on behalf of Mrs Fair, Miss Doolan and Miss Martine 
 
 
 
I would like my child to attend Glee Club. 

 
Child’s name______________________________ Class_________________ 

Parent/Carer name and contact number 

_______________________________________________________________ 

I give photo/video permission:  YES  /  NO    (please circle) 

My child will:    walk home alone  /  be collected (please circle) 

Harrysmuir Primary School, 

Inveralmond Early Years Centre and 

 Ladywell Nursery School 

Willowbank 

Livingston 

EH54 6HN 

Main Office Tel:  01506 280036 

Headteacher:  Mr Andrew Brown 

   wlharrysmuir-ps@westlothian.org.uk 
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